Woodward Memorial Library Filming and Photography Policy

The Library does not grant permission for news media to use Library facilities for stories or projects that do not relate to the Library itself. The Library does not allow use of its facilities as interview venues for unrelated stories, and does not allow access to Library patrons for opinion polls or candid interviews within its facilities.

The Library allows photographers and reporters from news agencies to work on stories or projects that directly involve the Library and its programs.

Approved WML Board of Trustees 7/16 Reviewed 10/22